
 

 
 

 
Wednesday, 21st of August 2013 

 

 

Dear MY World Partners and Friends, 

 

 

We are pleased to say that, with your support, the MY World survey has mobilized 

over 800,000 participants in 194 countries. The MY World results have already informed the 

deliberations for the High Level Panel report and continue to feed in to the Open Working 

Group and ongoing member state discussions on post-2015.  

In recognition of this unprecedented effort, the MY World team in partnership with 

UN Foundation, UN Volunteers, UNDP and UNICEF are organizing a special recognition event 

in New York on Wednesday 25th September from 6.15pm – 7.00pm at the Danny Kaye 

Centre, Unicef House, 3 United Nations Plaza 44th Street (between 1st and 2nd Avenue), 

to be followed by a reception.  

We are writing to cordially invite you to join us at the event, or propose a 

representative to attend in your stead. Please find attached the Programme and logistical 

notes of the event. Kindly confirm your participation by email at imelda.tjahja@undp.org by 

15th September 2013.  

We’d like to take this opportunity to thank you once again for the tremendous 

support you have shown for the MY World initiative. We have a target of reaching one 

million votes by the time of the UN General Assembly in September 2013, so we would 

continue to welcome any support you can extend in helping us reach this milestone over the 

coming weeks.  

Sincerely,  

  

 

 

 

 
Paul Ladd            Corinne Woods             Claire Melamed 
Senior Advisor and Head,          Director              Head of Programme,                
UNDP Team 2015 on Post-2015         UN Millennium Campaign            Growth, Poverty and Inequality 
One UN Secretariat on Post-2015                Overseas Development Institute 
UN Development Programme         
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